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To Whom It may concern,

I understand that people are trying to get rid of controls to stop unborn babies form being
 terminated late in their pregnancy.

 Another silent statistic of Western acceptable genocide.

Sensible controls are in place to stop people from thoughtlessly terminating life. In these
 situations the person having the baby should always have access to help and advice to
 make a sensible decision, and to understand all options open to them. Its a fact that some
 women already suffer mental anguish after abortion, and some are massively impacted by
 decisions they made that were ill informed, and that is with our already liberal and mostly
 sensible abortion laws.

The fact we could be attempting to legislate something which can lead to people making
 uninformed and knee jerk decision in 2016 shocks me. It is a totally regressive approach
 for pregnant women and unborn babies.

Please reject this bill, and acknowledge how fit for purpose the current legislation is.

Regards

Justin Northage
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